
September 1, 2019 
 
Dear Preschool Families, 
 
We are so happy to be back in preschool, and we’ve had a blast the first couple weeks of 
school!  New friendships are blossoming and everyone is becoming comfortable with the    
routine.     
 

The students are showing tons of enthusiasm for all types of activities at preschool.  I’m        
enjoying their energy, cooperation and positivity.  There were oohs and aahs and squeals of 
glee as we looked at giant sea creatures on a live webcam from the Atlanta Aquarium.  They 
also have loved examining and sorting beautiful seashells from Mrs. Baker’s vast collection.  
     

Our themes for September will be “Apples All Around” and “Dinosaur Days.”  Our activities and 
lessons will focus on our monthly “fun”damentals.  The fundamentals for this month will be: 

Letters Aa, Dd and Bb 
Number concepts for 1,2,3 and Counting to 20 
Red and Green 
Circle and Sphere 
AB Pattern 
 

We have a spectacular class this year, and I look forward to creating lots of wonderful        
memories together!    
 
Please feel free to call me with any questions or concerns about your child’s progress or       
adjustments.  I am always happy to talk to you.   
 
 
Very Sincerely, 

Chris Woods 
(540) 729-5611 - cell 
chris.tiane@outlook.com 
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